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Arla Plast s.r.o. - last dispatch date - 20th December
- last office day - 23rd December
- opening up again - 3rd January

Arla Plast AB - last office day - 20th December
- opening up again - 3rd January

Dear Valued Customer, Business Partner and Colleauges,

Another year is coming to its end and it is time to summarize 2021. The year we soon 
leaving behind us had its up and downs. The world faced the second year of Covid-19 
pandemic with all that entailed for our private and business life.

At the same time as the pandemic set limitations for the life we are used to live, we at 
Arla Plast achieved important milestones. In the spring, we were listed on Stockholm 
Nasdaq, installed our new production line for ABS products and increased our efficien-
cy in our transparent PC lines. With the achieved milestones we are well-equipped to 
meet the needs and requirements from our highly valued customers.

2022 approaching fast and we are looking forward to the opportunities it will bring. 
We will adopt to the opportunities the new year will bring by continue living our 4 
cornerstones – Service, Flexibility, Quality and Speed. Rest assured we will do our 
utmost to give the best possible support and service to our customers, business 
partners and colleagues in the year to come.

I would like to thank you all for the great cooperation during 2021 and wish you and 
your families a Merry Christmas and a Happy New Year. Enjoy the holidays and nurture 
your family relations. Looking forward to seeing you in 2022.

Festive Greetings

Peter Mikkonen
Commercial Director
Arla Plast


